
               

Cboe Options Exchange to Discontinue Report2Web 

Reference ID: C2020011300 

Overview 

Applicable Cboe Exchange(s): Cboe Options  
 
Effective April 13, 2020, Cboe Options (C1) will discontinue the Report2Web website and reports will no 
longer be accessible via the website. Report2Web contains legacy C1 historical billing and trade reports 
for trading activity to October 7, 2019. TPHs are encouraged to download all necessary information from 
Report2Web prior to the effective date. C1 billing and trade reports for trading activity that occurred on 
and after October 7, 2019 are available via the Customer Web Portal. 

Additional Information 

Similar legacy C1 historical billing and trade reports may be available after discontinuance of Report2Web, 
for a fee. Customers may request these custom reports via the Cboe customized data reports website. 
 
Questions can be directed to the Cboe Operations Support Center. 
   
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 

 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
 
 

http://www.cboe.com/data/customized-data-reports/
mailto:osc@cboe.com

